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Dear Fellow Employees: 

 

I need to say that every time I read an edition of The Croft Chronicle I am so 
impressed with all of the wonderful things we do as a community to make life 
exciting and fun for the people we support.  Birthday celebrations, vacations, 
baseball games, trips to local historical sites, the list just goes on and on. 

 

As the Executive Director, much of what comes my way are problems to be 
solved, challenges to be met, and conflicts to be successfully resolved.       
However, when I read the Croft Chronicle, it becomes clear to me that despite 
the challenges our company faces (and there are many), you the staff still 
manage to work together as a team and go the extra mile to make life better 
for the 250 people we serve each day. 

 

The Croft Chronicle is such an enjoyable read for me, and I hope it is for you, 
as well.  Thank you to all the employees who participate each quarter to help 
get it published, and I hope you enjoy this edition as much as I know I will. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David D. Coughlin 

Executive Director 
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The Latimer ladies vacationed in Ocean 
City in May. They enjoyed breakfast in their 
lovely condo with an amazing water view. 
They took a safari boat ride and went para-
sailing.  Kim went with Caroline. Laura was 
nervous while she was being harnessed, 
but she enjoyed it because she got to go 
with Kathy. All of them enjoyed it, including 

Caroline!  


